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September 3, 1964

H & M Drilling Company
P.O. Box 543

Rangely, Colorado 31648

Attention: Mpr. Harold E. Hayes

Gentlemen:

On August 31, 1964, we received your OGCC Form-10, Producers
Certificate of Clearance and Authorization to Transport Oil or Gas From a
Lease, on your No. 1 Hayes-LuBauer well located in Section 10, T-1N,
R~102W, Rio Blanco County,

On this form you indicate that a firm by the name of the Utah-
Colorado Gas Company will be the transporter of oil and any gas to be pro-
duced from the lease. In a letter from the Pan American Petroleum Corp.
written by them on September 1 and received by us on September 3, 1964,
they list the name of your firm, among others, and state that they are to be

the purchaser and/or transporter of any oil or gas produced from the Hayes-
LuBauer leases,

There appears to be some misunderstanding as to who will be the

transporter and/or purchaser from this lease. Will you please straighten
us out in this regard?

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

J. A, McKee, Associate Petroleum Engineer
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ce: Pan American Petroleum Corporation



